
 
 

 

 

 
NEWSLETTER – 14.05.2019. 

 

 

 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
CHARITY ‘WIGGLE DANCE’ – FRIDAY 17 MAY 2019 – 1.30pm-2.30pm 
 
Holmwood School have been invited to take part in a fund raising ‘Wiggle Dance’ again this year. 
 
This event will take place in the school’s Hall this Friday. 
 
If you would like your child to join in the dance, please send in a voluntary contribution of £1.00.  All funds 
raised will go to the charity ‘Happy Days’. 
 
SCHOOL CAR PARK 
 
Just a reminder that due to a Governing Body decision in 2016, Parents and Carers must not drive their 
cars onto the school site between the times of 8:45 am to 9:15 am and 2:45 pm to 3:15 pm. 
 
This decision was made, after careful consideration of the safety of pupils, visitors and staff on school 
grounds.  Therefore, to ensure that Holmwood School is a safe environment, it is essential that we follow 
this decision and we appreciate your understanding in the decision that has been made. 
 
Thank you for your continuing support in creating a safe, successful and enjoyable environment for all 
pupils. 
 
SCHOOL WEBSITE 
 
Our new website is now live!  It can be accessed on www.holmwoodschool.org.uk or just type Holmwood 
School, Middlesbrough into Google. 
 
DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 
 
THURSDAY 27 JUNE 2019 - SPORTS DAY 
 
Our Sports Day will be held at The Sports Village on Marton Road.  More information will be sent home 
after the half-term holiday. 
 
WEDNESDAY 10 JULY 2019 - PARENTS’ OPEN EVENING  
 
We have arranged a Parents’ Open Evening for Wednesday 10 July between 3.20pm and 5.00pm.  More 
information will be sent home after the half-term holiday. 
 
PROFESSIONAL DEVELOPMENT DAYS 
 
We will be holding Professional Development Days on:- 

 Monday 03 June 2019. 

 Friday 12 July 2019 

 Monday 22 July 2019 

 Tuesday 23 July 2019 
 
School will be closed on these dates. 
 
Yours sincerely 
Dennis Ley 
Headteacher 

http://www.holmwoodschool.org.uk/

